
Subject: Re: NWSPNC - Consider letter regarding vision for downtown San Pedro
From: Jonathan Williams
Date: 06/20/2017 02:50 PM
To: Lorena Parker

Thanks.  It is interesting feedback and I think it folds into our discussion of a visioning prospectus with data as discussed at
last meeting.  I am more concerned that they are already jumping the cart before the horse, without engaging the BID or
others for feedback.

On Tue, Jun 20, 2017 at 2:27 PM, Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com> wrote:
Jonathan,

Overall, I think the concepts are good, but each one of those suggestions requires discussing individually.   Since each
one is a big project. I do not suggest that we jump into the deep end without discussing.  I think we should think it through
and proceed with caution.  I would not feel comfortable writing a letter right now until each item has been vetted out with
the Board. 

Please see my notes attached. 

Lorena Parker
Executive Director
San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront
Business Improvement District
390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731
T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com

On Tue, Jun 20, 2017 at 1:02 PM, Jonathan Williams <jwilliams@labattleship.com> wrote:
What are your thoughts on this?

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Bezmalinovich, Augie <ABezmalinovich@portla.org>
Date: Mon, Jun 19, 2017 at 9:43 AM
Subject: NWSPNC - Consider letter regarding vision for downtown San Pedro
To: "lparker@sanpedroBID.com" <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>, "jwilliams@labattleship.com"
<jwilliams@labattleship.com>, "alanj@victory-group.com" <alanj@victory-group.com>

FYI – The Northwest San Pedro Neighborhood Council is proposing a letter be sent to our Councilman requesting
several modifications to Downtown San Pedro.  This may be something that we wish to support?  Please see the
attached #5 and the draft letter…

 

Thanks,

Augie

-----------------------------------Confidentiality Notice--------------------------------------------------
This electronic message transmission contains information from the Port of Los Angeles, which may be confidential. If you are not the intended
recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the content of this information is prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail and delete the original message and any attachment without reading or saving in
any manner.
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